PORT OF HOOD RIVER

RESOLUTION NO. 94-95-4

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE PORT EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR TO APPLY FOR AN OREGON STATE MARINE BOARD GRANT

BE IT RESOLVED, that Greg Baker, Executive Director of the Port of Hood River, is authorized to sign the Oregon State Marine Board Grant Application for construction of a restroom in the Port Marina area, and to agree to all understandings and assurances contained therein;

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that Greg Baker is authorized to act as the official representative of the Port of Hood River in connection with the grant application and to provide such additional information as may be required.

ADOPTED this 17th day of May, 1995, by official action of the Port of Hood River Commission at its regularly scheduled Commission meeting.

PORT OF HOOD RIVER COMMISSION

William C. Baker

Commission President